There will be a Parent Information Evening for Year 6 to 7 students on Tuesday 7 November 2017  at 5.00pm for a tour of the school and then a meeting in the hall at 6.00pm.  There will be an opportunity to meet many staff, including the Year Adviser for Year 7 2018, Ms Kelly Hardingham.  
[bookmark: _GoBack]An Orientation Day for incoming Year 7 students will be held on Tuesday 5 December 2017 commencing at 8.50 am in the Macksville Recreation Centre (Stadium) at the school.  The bus companies will be notified that Year 6 students will be catching buses on Orientation Day.  If you wish to drive your child, please drop them off and pick them up in Park Street, not Boundary Street.  Pick up time will be 3.00 pm.
The first day of attendance for Year 7 students next year is Tuesday 30 January 2018.  School hours are 9.00 am to 3.10 pm

